ﬁass One have had a very busy few weeks. We have been\

learning the story of the Lighthouse Keepers’ Lunch and
thought up a some of our own disgusting sandwich fillings.
We have also been finding out about the history of the
RNLI and the amazing people in the past such as Grace
Darling and how she bravely helped her father to rescue 9
people. We have been acting out the rescue to help us
remember the event.

We have also been learning to touch type and we have

\now mastered out home keys, great progress Class One! /




ﬁa SS WO have started exploring their new topic "Victorian \
Britain"”, researching some important inventions of the time period.

They have also been learning about an important landscape artist and

spent some time outside sketching. They thought about perspective

and how sketches are part of the early process of producing a final

piece of artwork. They look forward to creating their own landscape
paintings over the coming weeks.

As this week has been a very busy one with Year 6 SATs taking place,
we thought it was the perfect opportunity to claim our prize from the
Parish Council design competition and take a trip to The Hidden
Cinema at St Mawes Hotel. Year 6 have worked so hard this week and
show excellent dedication and resilience throughout their learning

over the last few years to get them to this point. We are very proud of
Qf them - well done! /

Dates for your diary

Wednesday 18" May - Cross Country for those taking part.
Wednesday 25t May - Jubilee picnic celebration at school
Thursday 2" June — School Inset day

Friday 3" June — Bank Holiday

wlf term - 3th May — return to school 6" June /

Reminders

Jewelry — Please ensure your child does NOT come to school wearing jewelry. Stud earrings are
acceptable but please NO hoop earrings or necklaces to be worn to school due to safety.

Meals can now be booked on ParentPay 24 hours before the day you wish to order for.

Clubs are huge success and we are now full on the Arts & Crafts Club but still have spaces on the
Gardening Club on a Tuesday. Sailing has started again after school on Thursdays, if you would like your
child to attend please let the school know.

If you need to contact the school office for any reason, please do so via email within school hours.

Please DO NOT bring your dog on to the school property. Dog’s are prohibited from school and should be
left at the top gate.




